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To: Network Providers Fax: <<location_fax>> 

From: Provider Relations Date: April 22, 2016 

Re: One Check Run Next Week Pages:    2 pages with cover 

 

Notes:    
 

We appreciate your participation in the Aetna Better Health of Kentucky provider 
network. Please review the attached information. 
 

Thank you for being part of the Aetna Better Health of Kentucky network. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This document may contain confidential or privileged information. If you think you have received this message in error, please contact the 
sender and then destroy this document immediately. Thank you, Aetna Inc. 
 
Aetna is the brand name used for products and services provided by one or more of the Aetna group of subsidiary companies, including 
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To:  Network Providers 
From:  Provider Relations 
Date:  April 22, 2016 
RE:  One Check Run Next Week 
 
 

We want to take this opportunity to let you know that next week there will not be a check run on 

Wednesday, April 27t, 2016. The only check run next week will occur on Friday, April 29, 2016. 

 

Please contact your provider relations representative if you have any questions. You can access our list 

of provider relations representatives by calling 1-855-454-0061. 
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